
Parents, 
As of right now there are a lot of uncertainties due to COVID-19. We are putting specific 
precautionary measures in place such as: 
• Disinfecting the car in between drives 
• Limiting outside contact while driving 
• Proper Hand Sanitization prior to driving 
We understand the many concerns that have come about with COVID-19 and want you to 
understand that enrolling in the fall driver’s ed class is completely optional. If you are 
uncomfortable with the risks of COVID-19 we respect that, and we ask that you do not sign up 
to take driver’s ed this fall. We are going to continue to offer this service in hopes that the 
students can work toward the goal of safely completing driver’s education. We do ask that if 
your child is showing any symptoms of not feeling well that they do not come to class or drive 
until they are 100% healthy. 
We ask that if you refrain from voluntarily signing up to drive or attending class if you have: 
• Traveled Outside of the US in the past 14 days 
• Have had any known contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID-19 or is 
currently 
being tested within the past 14 days (Contact means being within 6 feet of them for at least 10 
minutes) 
• Any of the following symptoms: 
o Cough 
o Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
o Fatigue 
o Muscle or body aches 
o Headache 
o New loss of taste or smell 
o Sore throat 
o Congestion or runny nose 
o Nausea or vomiting 
o Diarrhea 
 


